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Updates On New Park Branch Presented To Frog Hollow NRZ 
 

 
 
Hartford , July 18  — Bridget Quinn-Carey, CEO of Hartford Public Library, and 
representatives from TSKP Architects, will give an update of the progress of the 
new Park Branch at the Frog Hollow NRZ meeting on Tuesday, July 18, 5:30 pm, at 
the Lyceum, 227 Lawrence  St. TSKP will show images of the proposed 12,000 
square-foot building at 585 Park St.  
The first floor plan includes a 3000- square-foot Adult/Teen area, a 1250- square-
foot Children's area, staff offices, a cafe, bathrooms, an elevator, and an outdoor 
court yard. 
The second floor plan includes a Learning Lab, a Conference Room,  a 1976-
square-foot Community Room, and bathrooms. 
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